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Victoria Park Multipurpose 
Building & Changerooms 

Major Project Update - 04/02/2025 
Funded in the main by the Growing Regions Program, ($11.3m)  and 

supported with another $2m by Campaspe Shire Council (Total 

$13.3m) this major project is anticipated to commence construction in 

the forth quarter of 2025. 

The project will see the demolition of the existing and outdated pavilion, 

public toilets, social shed and grandstand / changerooms and the 

provision of a raised pavilion and changerooms arcing around the  

northwest corner of the oval.   

With an indicative overall footprint  of  approximately 1,700m2, and 

approx. 1,000m2 of fully enclosed internal space, this marque project is  of prime importance  to the stakeholders and 

community.  

Project design documentation is currently being reviewed and amendments being made as required. Revised civil and 

structural design are under development to minimise risk with the documentation to be completed in February-March 

which will enable procurement in the third quarter of 2025. A two stage procurement process for construction com-

menced with an EOI in November 2024, and closed in Decem-

ber 2024, the respondents are currently being assessed. Up to 

five of the best respondents will be invited  via targeted Re-

quest for Tender to submit a second application and be award-

ed the construction contract. 

The grant agreement was received in January and will be 

executed within the first 2 weeks of February 2025 allowing the 

long awaited project to proceed. 

 

Keep up to date at https://www.campaspe.vic.gov.au/Plan-build/Works-projects 

https://www.campaspe.vic.gov.au/Plan-build/Works-projects

